Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 1:35 PM

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Glen Shields proposed building DA 21.072

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

COMMUNICATION C1.

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

May 30, 2022

----Original Message-----

From: Anna Petrisano

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 1:31 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Glen Shields proposed building DA 21.072

Recently received this Letter about the building, this is absolutely a horrible idea, how can you allow a beautiful subdivision to be ruined by erecting 2 huge apartment buildings in the middle of a low-rise residential area. Nowhere in Vaughan would you allow this to happen, zoning MUST prohibit it.

We purchased our home because we enjoyed the convenience of the plaza with doctors, pharmacy, convenience store in our neighborhood. STOP THIS APPROVAL. We, and all our neighbours will be at the meeting, SHOUTING LOUDLY.

Anna Petrisano. A Taxpayer.